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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
During our February city council meeting, we announced a new developer for the Village 
Center project. City council authorized the city manager to enter into a non-binding letter of 
intent with KHJR Real Estate Advisors setting forth a future road map for a master 
development agreement. We still have a lot of work to do before we can announce any firm 
plans for the development, so keep an eye on the Economic Development section of our city 
website (jerseyvillagetx.com) for the latest information in the coming months. I’ll also be sure 
to include any major announcements in my monthly newsletters. 
 
If you don’t have it on your calendar yet, be sure to mark down Saturday, April 9th for our 
annual Founders’ Day celebration! It will be held at Clark Henry Park from 4:30pm to 9:30pm 
and will include a fireworks show thanks to our sponsor, Senate Avenue Brewing Company! 
There will also be a chili cookoff, cake walk, carnival rides, games, food, drinks and music. 
Our Parks and Recreation committee and staff members have really outdone themselves this 
time – you don’t want to miss it! A full schedule for the evening can be found on our city 
website at jerseyvillagetx.com. 
 
Finally, I just wanted to recognize the many members of our community who took time from 
their schedule to work the polls at the party primaries held earlier this month. The polling 
location was extraordinarily busy when I went to vote on Election Day, and they did a fantastic 
job under the circumstances. Voters in Jersey Village are also deserving of congratulations – 
precinct 74, which makes up the bulk of our city, had one of the highest turnouts in the entire 
county with 27.28% of our registered voters casting a ballot in a primary. Precinct 495, which 
covers Wyndham Village and Lakes of Jersey Village, along with many homes outside of our 
city, also had a great showing with 20.31% turnout at the polls.  
 
Your continued commitment to civic participation is inspiring and just one of the many things I 
love about our community! 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


